

Dear parent/carer

## **Art & Design Voluntary Contribution**

During the school year, your child will be developing their art skills and using a wide variety of techniques and a range of materials. We are asking parents for a voluntary contribution of £7 in order to provide your child with high quality materials and printing where applicable.

As part of their course, students are provided with a sketchbook and have access to art materials and equipment such as paints, clay, inks etc. Your contribution would allow our department to continue to provide excellent opportunities to students, through access to a variety of creative mediums and materials and by enabling us to invest funds in new equipment and materials.

I will emphasise that contributions are purely voluntary and will not affect the quality of education that your child will receive. If you are happy to contribute towards the cost of your child's resources for art this year, this can be paid via Arbor.

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me via email at esasu@uhs.org.uk.

Thank you for your support.

Yours sincerely

E Sasu Curriculum Leader - Art & Design

POSITIVE • RESPECTFUL • OPEN MINDED • UNIQUE • DETERMINED